Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Florida Real Estate Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Janna O. Mateo, Esq., on behalf of Jorge Aguirre Bauer, Petitioner, on November 9, 2023.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section 475.161, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.
Petitioner seeks the determination from the Commission regarding whether the proposed change in the ownership of Jorge Aguirre Bauer PLLC (the “Licensed Entity”) is acceptable, as it pertains to the statute. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after the publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Giuvanna Corona, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 W. Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, Giuvanna.Corona@myfloridalicense.com.

